
Report 

NCC Cadets Participated in Disaster Management Awareness Program. 

The NCC Cadets of S. N.  Mor Arts, Commerce and Smt.  G.  D.  Saraf Science College Tumsar 

took part in the Disaster Management Awareness Program that was organised by  Tahsil Office 

Tumsar 09 January 2023. The program was presided over by SDO Tumsar Sub- Division Miss. B. 

Vaishnavi and attend by Tahsildar Tumsar Shri. Balasaheb Tede as well as Head of the team of  

National Disaster Response Force of 5 Battalion Nagpur. Principal Dr. Chetankumar Masram of 

S. N.  Mor College Tumsar also appreciate the cadets for their participation in such program. 45 

cadets along with ANO Lt. Prof. Arun Chavhan  actively participated in the program. The cadets 

learn and perform various life saving tactics from the NDRF team.  

 

Lt. Prof.  Arun Chavhan  
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